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PRESENTATION BROTHERS
Forming Christ in the Young

Welcome to the Presentation Brothers' Anglo-Irish Province e-letterl Remember, we can only share what
we receive - so please do keep us up-to-date with events and stories from your part of the Presentation

Family. You can email us with anything you'd like to see included.

Presentation This coming Sunday, 10th April 2016 sees
Brothers
W Yoush Ministry Footsteps 2016 taking place. Following last
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birthplace of Blessed Edmund in Kilkenny, and
then on to Mount Sion in Waterford, Blessed
Edmund's resting place.

There are limited places still available with the

Dublin trip. However, places must be booked in

advance.
To book your place, please contact John no later

than this Friday, 8th April.
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many meditations on the journey of LB L@
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Lough Derg May Talks Alpha Retreat
Following on from last So positive was the Please keep those
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year's pilgrimage, we
will be journeying back
to Lough Derg again
this coming summer.
From Friday 24th
June to Sunday 26th
June, we will travel to
Co Donegal for a
weekend of prayer and
reflection to mark the
Year of Mercy. Places
must be booked in
advance. For more
information, or to book
your place, contact
John before
Monday 30th May
2016.
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response to our Lenten
talks on the Year of

Mercy that our
Mondays at the
Monastery series
returns to the

Presentation Brothers
House in Glasthule
during May for three
more talks. On
Mondays 9th May,
16th May and 23rd
May 2016, three
speakers will give new
insights into the Year
of Mercy. Always free
of charge, the talks

start at 7.30pm.
Speakers will be
confirmed in the
coming days, and the
information will be

live here.

@

who are on the Dublin
Alpha course in your
prayers, as they
embark on the Holy
Spirit Retreat Day this
coming Saturday, 9th
April 2016, in St

Joseph's Parish
Pastoral Centre in
Glasthule.  Typically,

this retreat day is a
very powerful,
prayerful day of
personal encounter
with the Lord, and we
would welcome your
prayers that it may be

S0 again this time.
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